
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 26th May 2020 

MESSAGE FROM MRS MONEY 
MESSAGE FROM MRS MONEY 

Hello children, 

 

It has been another lovely sunny weekend so I hope that you have all had lots of 

fun outdoors. I would like to say a huge WOW to all of you for trying so hard with 

your home learning this term. I know that it can be tricky doing your learning at 

home but your parents and teachers have told me that you are doing really well 

(and that your parents have been good teachers too!).  

We are all very proud of you. 😊 

 

This week it is the half term holidays so you and your parents are going to have a 

break from the home learning. Try to make sure that you carry on reading every 

day…do you still have your reading dens where you can curl up with a good book? 

Don’t forget to look on https://homelearning.sandringham.kite.academy 

to listen to me and your teachers reading stories too. 

 

This week my challenge for you is to HAVE FUN! Make sure you do lots of 

laughing, playing, smiling, cuddling and relaxing! 

 

Hope to see you all soon 

Lots of love from  

Mrs Money x 
 

https://homelearning.sandringham.kite.academy/

